
 

Today’s Readings 
Ezekiel 18.25-28 

   Ps 25.4-5, 6+7, 8-9 
  Philippians 2.1-11 
  Matthew 21.28-32 

 
RECONCILIATION 
By appointment by calling the Priest  
 
ANOINTING OF THE SICK / MINISTRY TO THE SICK 
Please call the Parish Office to arrange for anointing for 
someone who is seriously ill, preparing for surgery or  
home-bound. We can visit upon request 
 
MARRIAGE 
Please contact the Priest to make  arrangements at least 
nine months in advance   
 
SACRAMENTS 

• Baptism 
• Confirmation/First Eucharist (Grade 2+) 
• First Reconciliation (Grade 4+) 
• Rite Of Christian Initiation For Adults 
• Rite Of Christian Initiation For Children 

 

Contact:  sacraments@resurrectionparish.ca 
 
FUNERALS 
Our staff are able to assist you during this difficult time. 
Once you have contacted the funeral home, please call 
the Parish Office to plan the funeral Mass and other 
arrangements  
 
PARISH REGISTRATION 
Registration forms are available on the Resurrection 
website, at the parish office or at the Welcome Desk. 
Please notify the Parish Office of any address changes. 
 
HOSPITAL CHAPLAINS 
Hospital chaplains visit patients and their families to  
address any spiritual needs, to pray, to provide a friendly 
face and comforting presence, to talk about people’s 
fears and concerns, to bring Communion, and to contact 
a priest for anointing of the sick. 
 
 

Pasqua Hospital:  306-519-1380 
Wascana Rehabilitation Centre:  306-530-6511 

General Hospital:  306-519-1405 

MASSTIMES 
Masses are broadcast daily at  
9:00 am, the links are on  
on our website at resurrectionparish.ca  

Pastoral Team 
Father Rick Krofchek (306-352-0988) 

Associate Priest: Father Mau Nguyen  -  Deacon: Reverend Mr. Joe Lang   

INFORMATION 

 
Mass Intentions 

Monday        9:00am    +  Bill Smith   
                                 by Laurie Annis 
 

Tuesday       7:00pm   + Derek Misiurski  
                                 by Frank & Natalie Misiurski 
  

Wednesday  9:00am    + Clara Schulz  
                                           by Mary Fohr    
 

Thursday      9:00am    + Neil Schlosser  
                            by Diane & Family 
 

Friday           9:00am      + Edward Misiurski  
                                   by Frank & Natalie Misiurski 

3155 Windsor Park Road  -  Regina, SK   S4V 3B1 
Phone: 306-352-0800   Fax: 306-352-0999   
Email:  office@resurrectionparish.ca 
Office Hours:  Office is Temporarily Closed 
Please reach out to us by phone or email 
Monday – Thursday: 9:00 am – 4:00 pm 
Friday: 9:00 am – 1:00 pm    

Monday 9:00 am 
Tuesday 7:00 pm 
Wednesday 9:00 am 
Thursday 9:00 am 
Friday 9:00 am 
Saturday 9:00 am 
 

(see our website for registra on informa on) 

September 27, 2020 - 26th Sunday in Ordinary Time 
“Do nothing out of selfishness; rather, humbly regard others as  

more important than yourselves…”  
(Philippians 2:3) 

Pride and ego are hard things to control. We see how others act or dress and think we are   
superior to them. We idolize our own self-image. But, if we truly believe everything is a gift from 
God, we recognize all the people that God has put in our lives as gifts! We are grateful for how 
they enrich our lives. Pray every day for the people in your life: your family, your friends, and 

those who make you angry. 



Watch the Masses online  Masses are broadcast online every day. The broadcasts are now on 

the Archdiocese of Regina YouTube channel. Please see our website at www.resurrectionparish.ca for 
a link to the broadcasts. h ps://www.youtube.com/user/ArchdioceseRegina 

OURPARISH 
EVENTS FROM OUR PARISH AND OUR FAITH COMMUNITY 

Visit our web site for more events and information 

                             

   OUR PARISH HAS AN ACTIVE PRAYER  
            MINISTRY. IF YOU OR SOMEONE YOU KNOW 
  IS IN NEED OF PRAYER, OR IF YOU WISH TO 
            JOIN THE PRAYER MINISTRY PLEASE CONTACT  
 

Sharon Schauerte, 306.586.9143 or email at  
sharon_schauerte2@hotmail.com   

Masses on Monday at 9:00 am, Tuesday at 7:00 pm and Wednesday through Saturday at 9:00 am are open to 
those wishing to attend. Although registration is not required you w ill be asked to sign in when you arrive. 
Please be advised that we will do our best to accommodate the maximum number allowed by the Government. 
 

On the weekend Mass will be celebrated on Saturday at 5:00 PM, on  Sunday at 9:00 AM and 11:00 AM.             
 

Registration to attend these Masses is required. Please see the main page of our website for more information 

Did you know that you can send your weekly tithes and offerings now by e-transfer? Send 
them to finance@resurrectionparish.ca and they will be included with your annual tax receipt. 
If you would like to inquire about other ways of giving electronically, please email the Parish 
at finance@resurrectionparish.ca or call our office at 306-352-0800. Thank you again for your 
generosity in doing the Lord’s work in our Parish, our community, our city, and beyond. 

Congratulations to the following people who were elected at  
the Annual General Meeting. 
 
Pastoral Council 
Chair: Brad Lulik 
Vice Chair: Arlene Kuntz 
Ecumenism: Nino & Regina Orlic 
Liturgy: Arlene Kuntz & Sherry Gray 
Youth: Jade Ganje 
Member at Large: Lisa Polk 
                           Alda Bouvier 
                           Mike Wolf 
                           Elaine Verhelst 
 
Finance Council 
Chair: Scott Mantyka 
Vice Chair: Garrett Vey 
Financial Administration: Paul Schauerte 
Hall & Catering: Carrie Osika 
Member at Large: Gay Patrick 
 
Pastoral Council is still looking to fill Hospitality, Social Justice and 
Secretary. If you are interested in any of these positions or member 
at large for either council contact the parish office. 
 
Welcome to the new members of the council and thanks to everyone 
remaining on the council. And a special thank-you to those outgoing 
members for your past service. 



OURPARISH 
EVENTS FROM OUR PARISH AND OUR FAITH COMMUNITY 

Visit our web site for more events and information 

Baptism 
If you have a child requiring Baptism, 
contact the parish office. We are   
scheduling Baptism celebrations in 
small groups as families register.  
 

Email: sacraments@resurrectionparish.ca. 
 

We look forward to  
celebrating this  
sacrament with you 

Confirmation/1st Eucharist 
First Reconciliation 
Pre-registration is now open for the 
2020/2021 school year. Children in 
grade 2 or higher can register for   
Confirmation and First Eucharist. 
Children in grade 4 or higher can    
register for First Reconciliation.  
 
Dates will be determined once we know 
how many children are     
registered and how many 
classes are required. 
 
Registration by email to:  
sacraments@resurrectionparish.ca 
Please register as soon as possible. 

RCIACORNER 

The first RCIA Session is: Wednesday October 7th  7:00 p.m. to 9:00 p.m.  -  
Church Hall 
Please use the Church Hall Entrance and pre-register by contac ng Danica Love 
@ 306-789-7628 or rcia@resurrec onparish.ca 

Go therefore and make disciples 
of all nations, baptizing them in 
the name of the Father and of 
the Son and of the Holy Spirit 

Matthew 28:19 



OURCITY 
SHARING OUR FAITH IN REGINA AND AREA 

Visitation House Supported Through Queen City Marathon 2020  
In the past 20 years of this marathon, Fr. John Weckend has raised almost $160,000 in support of Visitation House,  
an outreach centre for women in downtown Regina, under the auspices of the Archdiocese of Regina. Although  
Fr. John has retired from running, he still organizes a team and continues this wonderful work. This year’s marathon 
is virtual, but the needs of Visitation House are real.  
Watch the video https://youtu.be/W1R83oR_Dws to meet the Holey Soles Team and message from Fr. John.  
Ways you can donate now:  

• Mail cheques (payable to Visitation House) to your parish or  
drop off cash or cheques at your parish.  

• Interac e-Transfer through Archdiocese of Regina, using  
email address visitationhouse@archregina.sk.ca  

• Mail cheques to Visitation House, 900 - 11th Avenue, Regina S4N 0K 
A tax receipt will be issued for donations of $10 or more.  

Please include your name and address is you wish to receive a tax donation receipt. 

St. Michael’s School Supplies 
Unfortunately this year, due to COVID-19, we are unable to 

collect donations of school supplies as we had done in previous 
                years.  In lieu of donating schools supplies 
                please consider making a cash  donation  
    (e-transfer and credit card donations also 

               accepted).  All money collected will be used 
                   by St. Michael Community school to  

                     purchase necessary school supplies.   
        A collection basket will be set out in the 

                   entrance to the Church if you  
        would like to make a donation. 

Snack Program for  
St. Michael Community School  

 

The Resurrection Parish Social  
Justice Committee is partnering 
again with St. Michael Community 
School for a snack program and we 
need your help! We   previously 
provided a muffin and applesauce 
to each student weekly, however with the new     
Covid-19 restrictions we can only provide pre-
packaged items. We have decided to provide a cheese 
cracker snack or a nut free granola bar and an       
applesauce this year  instead. Each volunteer would 
provide 2 dozen individual prepackaged cheese cracker 
snacks or nut free granola bars and 2 dozen individual
-sized unsweetened applesauce one time per 
month. Food items can be dropped off at the parish 
after any of the weekend Masses on your assigned 
week. If you are interested in helping local school  
children to focus on learning by filling hungry bellies, 
please consider volunteering for this program.   

 

To sign up please email Kim Beitel at  
bkbeitel@sasktel.net  

Caring and Sharing 



OURCITY 
SHARING OUR FAITH IN REGINA AND AREA 

LIFE CHAIN:  Please join us as we prayerfully 
witness to the dignity and importance of all 
life on Sunday, Oct 4, 2:00 to 3:00pm. This 
year, we will be meeting on the West side of 
Albert St in the green space by the Large 
Grasshopper just off Leopold Cr. We will  
maintain physical distancing rules, grab signs 
and distance out along Albert St for our hour 
of prayerful witness to LIFE. Please bring your 
own hand sanitizer and masks, if you wish to 
wear them. Due to covid rules, we are unable 
to offer food or drinks this year. Please park 
on the West side of Albert St on or around  
Leopold Cr and not in the Museum parking lot.  

YOU are invited!  
Archbishop’s Appeal Newsletter  

Every year, the Archbishop’s Appeal develop a  campaign 
that includes the production of promotional materials and 
postage. This year, we have established a goal to reduce 
these expenses!  

We are inviting you to follow the campaigns online through 
the Archbishop’s Appeal newsletter. You will have access 
to all promotional materials such as videos and stories, 
giving options, and news updates. The Archbishop’s Appeal 
supports the various Archdiocesan ministry programs and 
provides grants to community outreach organizations and 
charities while contributing to the Archdiocese’s sustaina-
bility. 
 
Subscribe for free here: http://eepurl.com/g9jMh5 

Stewardship of Creation 
An Ecumenical Stewardship Webinar for the Season of Creation  
 
You are invited to join Dr. Volker Greifenhagen, Bishop Chris 
Harper, Tashia Toupin, and others for an ecumenical webinar on 
the Stewardship of Creation. What do the Hebrew scriptures teach 
us about the interconnectedness of humanity and all creation? What 
we can learn from Canadian Indigenous spiritual tradition, Roman 
Catholic social teachings, and other sources of wisdom? 
 
Thursday, October 1, 2020 from 3 to 4:30pm 
Please register by emailing Nick Jesson at  
njesson@archregina.sk.ca 
Maximum 100 par cipants. Zoom so ware is available for free at 
www.zoom.us 
 
Advance notice: mark your  calen-
dars for a fall Stewardship series: 
"Gathering God's Harvest", Thurs. 
Oct 22 and 29, and Nov 5, 12, and 
19. 
 
This series is organized in the spirit 
of the LAURC Covenant by the 
Anglican Diocese of Qu'Appelle, 
the Saskatchewan Synod of the 
ELCIC, and the Roman Catholic 
Archdiocese of Regina. 



New procedures for exiting after Mass 

If you are seated in the area highlighted in GREEN. Please exit using the North door beside the Reconciliation room. 

If you are seated in the area highlighted in ORANGE, please exit via the front, main doors on Windsor Park Road. 

If you are seated in the area highlighted in YELLOW (flex space and hall), please exit using the East, Hall door. 

 

Please practice social distancing while exiting the Church and while in the parking lot. 



August 31st, 2020 FINANCIAL UPDATE 

1. August Year-to-Date Financial Results - Operations: 
 Aug year-to-date financial results reflect a surplus of $111,469 
 This positive news is attributed to the following factors: 

o Revenues: 
 The tremendous start to 2020, which included the Fundraising Dinner & Dance in February. 
 Your continued generosity and support to the Parish. 
 A wage subsidy, offered by the Government of Canada as a result of the Covid19 Pandemic.  

o Expenses: 
 Cost management, with overall year-to-date expenses 14.5% ($89,258) lower than planned. 

 
 A closer look at Mass Collections and Donations: 

o Year-to-date Mass Collections are lower than planned by approximately $151,332.  This is 
attributed to the suspension and limited numbers of parishioners able to attend Masses. Mass 
Collections only included amounts provided through Pre-Authorized Giving. All other contributions 
received, since that point, are recorded in the Donations category. 

o Year-to-Date Donations are higher than planned by approximately $52,933. This category has 
usually only included Donations not connected to Masses, however, this category now includes some 
contributions by parishioners earlier in Pandemic that would have typically contributed at Sunday 
Masses.  

 
 

2. Debt:  Remaining debt at August 31st is: $1,185,587.  
 

3. Update:  The Government of Canada Wage Subsidy program has been extended until late November 
however the amount we are eligible to apply for is substantially reduced.   
                                                                          

Thank you for your continued support and generosity, it is greatly appreciated!  
We pray for everyone to have a good and safe start to the new school year. 

 
GOD BLESS YOU ALL! 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 



Source

S t a r t s  @  7 p m  p l e a s e

v i s i t  o u r  F a c e B o o k

p a g e  f o r  t h e  l a t e s t

u p d a t e s

Talk 

Adoration

Praise&Worship

Confession

Fellowship

Oct 4- Resurrection

Nov 1 - Resurrection

Dec 6 - Resurrection

Jan 3 - St. Cecil ia

Feb 7 - Resurrection

Mar 7 - Holy Family

April 11 - CTK

May 2 - St. Cecil ia

June 6 - Barn Night

2 0 2 0 - 2 1

O P E N  T O  G R A D E S  9 - U N I V E R S I T Y

www.facebook/SourceRegina
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Stewardship of Creation
An Ecumenical Stewardship Webinar for the Season 
of Creation 
You are invited to join Dr. Volker Greifenhagen, Bishop 
Chris Harper, Tashia Toupin, and others for an ecumenical 
webinar on the Stewardship of Creation. What do the  
Hebrew scriptures teach us about the interconnectedness 
of humanity and all creation? What we can learn from 
Canadian Indigenous spiritual tradition, Roman Catholic 
social teachings, and other sources of wisdom?
Thursday, October 1, 2020 from 3 to 4:30pm
Please register by emailing Nick Jesson at  
njesson@archregina.sk.ca
Maximum 100 participants. Zoom software is available for 
free at www.zoom.us
Advance notice: mark your calendars for a fall  
Stewardship series: “Gathering God’s Harvest”, Thurs. Oct 
22 and 29, and Nov 5, 12, and 19.
This series is organized in the spirit of the LAURC 
Covenant by the Anglican Diocese of Qu’Appelle, the  
Saskatchewan Synod of the ELCIC, and the Roman  
Catholic Archdiocese of Regina.

TF210:  On Catholic Writing with Brendan 
Hodge - Part 2
Continuing our conversation with  
Catholic writer and blogger Brendan 
Hodge on his new book “If You Can Get 
It” from Ignatius Press and what it means 
to be a ‘Catholic’ writer.
Show Snippet: “I mean, I think we find 
ourselves at a time right now where a lot 

of people are struggling with their daily routines being  
upended...and I think it does cause people to pause and 
ask really why is it we do the things that we do?”
https://thinkingfaith.libsyn.com/on-catholic-writing-with-
brendan-hodge-part-2

Stewardship Bulletin Bit
“Do nothing out of selfishness; rather, humbly regard others as 

more important than yourselves…” (Philippians 2:3)
Pride and ego are hard things to control. We see how others act 
or dress and think we are superior to them. We idolize our own 
self-image. But, if we truly believe everything is a gift from God, 

we recognize all the people that God has put in our lives as 
gifts! We are grateful for how they enrich our lives. Pray every 
day for the people in your life: your family, your friends, and 

those who make you angry.

Leaders needed! Do you have a gift for hospitality? Are 
you looking to be part of a small community of young adults 
who can come together around a shared interest? 
 (Jogging? Dancing? Movies? Art? Parenting?) If so, then 
the Office of Youth and Young Adult Ministry needs you! 
We are looking to create a wide variety of small groups for 
young adults, but we need people willing to commit to  
leading for a period of 8 weeks. Each group will have a 
social/shared interest component and a faith component. 
We will help with all of it! All we need is your willingness to 
serve. If you are interested, please email us at  
oyyam@archregina.sk.ca

Livestream Mass
Mass is livestreamed daily from Christ the King and 

Resurrection Parishes at 9:00 AM daily. French Mass 
is livestreamed every two weeks from St. Jean Baptiste 

Parish.  Visit www.archregina.sk.ca/live for the links.

http://www.zoom.us
https://thinkingfaith.libsyn.com/on-catholic-writing-with-brendan-hodge-part-2 
https://thinkingfaith.libsyn.com/on-catholic-writing-with-brendan-hodge-part-2 
http://www.archregina.sk.ca/live
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BULLETIN BOARD
Visitation House Supported Through Queen City Marathon 2020
In the past 20 years of this marathon, Fr. John Weckend has raised almost $160,000 in support of Visitation House, an outreach centre for women 
in downtown Regina, under the auspices of the Archdiocese of Regina. Although Fr. John has retired from running, he still organizes a team and 
continues this wonderful work. This year’s marathon is virtual, but the needs of Visitation House are real.
Watch the video https://youtu.be/W1R83oR_Dws to meet the Holey Soles Team and message from Fr. John.
Ways you can donate now: 
•	 Mail cheques (payable to Visitation House) to your parish or drop off cash or cheques at your parish.
•	 Interac e-Transfer through Archdiocese of Regina, using email address visitationhouse@archregina.sk.ca
•	 Mail cheques to Visitation House, 900 - 11th Avenue, Regina S4N 0K7

Drive Thru Fall Supper at Our Lady of Peace Parish
Drive through & Pick up 425 Broad Street North, Regina, SK  S4R 2X8. Friday October 9th & 10th at 6:00 p.m. $20.00 per meal, individually packaged. 
Advance ticket sales only, Call: Anita at: 306-530-2370 or Dennis at: 306-530-2370

Prayers, Devotions and Resources
Visit the Prayers and Devotions page to find information on daily mass, daily readings and reflections, prayers, stations of the cross and other resources 
that may be valuable during this time of social distancing.
https://archregina.sk.ca/prayers-devotions-resources
French Resources: https://archregina.sk.ca/fr/prieres-devotions-et-ressources

Online Catechetical Resources  
Our Catechist Robert Barr has put together a wide variety of online resources for children, teens, adult and families   
https://archregina.sk.ca/catechetical-support-parishes

Employment Opportunity 
A position is available in the Archdiocese of Regina for the Regina Regional Marriage Tribunal office for Case Instructor / Notary / Office.  This 
position is part-time with flexible hours.  Involves compiling information for cases; conducting interviews with participants; as well as some general 
office duties.  The candidate must be a practicing Catholic, attentive to details, a good listener, able to work on their own and have a working 
knowledge of Microsoft Word. Please submit your application and resume along with a recommendation from a Roman Catholic Priest or Deacon, to 
Rev. Thomas Nguyen 449 Broad St. N. S4R 2X8.  Applications must be received by September 28, 2020.  

Archdiocese of Regina Weekly Report
Sign up for our Free Archdiocese of Regina Weekly Report 
Sign up HERE: https://archregina.sk.ca/news

    
Season of Creation - Links

Message from Pope Francis:
https://www.vaticannews.va/en/pope/news/2020-09/
pope-francis-day-creation-jubilee-message.html
Season of Creation Webinar:
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=K7c_1NZr8xg&fea-
ture=youtu.be&t=395
Earth Session Meditation:
https://pray-as-you-go.org/article/the-earth-sessions
Season of Creation Website: 
www.SeasonofCreation.org​

Archdiocese of Regina
445 Broad Street North
Regina, SK  S4R 2X8

(306) 352-1651
Please send Bulletin Announcements to:

communications@archregina.sk.ca

https://youtu.be/W1R83oR_Dws
https://archregina.sk.ca/prayers-devotions-resources
https://archregina.sk.ca/fr/prieres-devotions-et-ressources
https://archregina.sk.ca/catechetical-support-parishes
https://archregina.sk.ca/news
https://www.vaticannews.va/en/pope/news/2020-09/pope-francis-day-creation-jubilee-message.html
https://www.vaticannews.va/en/pope/news/2020-09/pope-francis-day-creation-jubilee-message.html
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=K7c_1NZr8xg&feature=youtu.be&t=395
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=K7c_1NZr8xg&feature=youtu.be&t=395
https://pray-as-you-go.org/article/the-earth-sessions
http://www.SeasonofCreation.org


Please consider supporting these parishioners businesses, who have graciously helped support our weekly bulletin 

To join these other great advertisers 

contact Joe Frohlick at 306-789-2993 or 

jfrohlic@gmail.com 

 

  For each quote requested you’ll be entered for a 
chance to win $ 50,000 

For each policy purchased,  
we’ll provide a referral fee to Resurrection Parish 

      

 Contact us at resurrection@hibi.ca                    
OR call us at 306 729-3522 


